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Continue the Conversation
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On Friday, October 15, 2021, Jessica VanTroost, Strategic Operations Administrator, facilitated an Association of 
Legal Administrators (ALA) Roundtable on lessons learned about hybrid working during Covid. The discussion 
was so good that the organizers decided to host another session to continue the conversation! Jessica will 
moderate a follow-up panel on Friday, November 19, 2021. 

ALA Roundtables are virtual, member-centered discussions providing a forum for members to share knowledge 
and best practices in our rapidly changing environment. They focus on topics of current impact, predetermined 
and driven by member needs and supported by facilitator input.

Learn more.
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